CITY OF WASILLA

260 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 98687
FHONE: (807) 373-8050
FAX: (807 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-58

FROM: Mavor Stein
DATE: August 31, 1990

RE: State Capital Projects Recommendations

Roger Maggard has asked that the Council confirm the
Administration's recommendations £for state capital proijects.
We submitted a list of proposed priorities %o +the Planning
Commission on July 24, 1990, The Commission 4did not act on the
recommendations and has not met since.

We, therefore, are bringing the recommendations directly to
Council so that the Wasilla area proijects can be supportsd and
included in the DOT/PF capital program.

We respectfully request vour review and approval of
Resolution Wo. 90-31.

FoRd C. Stein, Mavor




